Prime Minister of India, Narendra Modi
7, Lok Kalyan Marg, New Delhi
Delhi, India

Copy to:
Ambassade van de Republiek India 
Z.E. de heer Venu Rajamony
Buitenrustweg 2
2517 KD Den Haag
E-mail: amb.thehague@mea.gov.in
(Plaats, datum)
Dear Prime Minister, 
Please allow me to draw your attention to the following. In June and August 2018, nine prominent activists –Sudha Bharadwaj, Shoma Sen, Surendra Gadling, Mahesh Raut, Arun Ferreira, Sudhir Dhawale, Rona Wilson, Vernon Gonsalves and Varavara Rao– were arrested by the Pune Police. The police claim the nine were allegedly involved in the violence that erupted between Dalits and Hindu nationalists in January 2018 in Bhima Koregaon, Maharashtra. 

The government claims that the ‘Bhima Koregaon 9’ are ‘anti-nationals’, working against the country. However, in fact, the activists are committed to the causes of the poorest and most marginalised communities in the country, like Dalits and Adivasis. In these communities, they are hailed as brave activists. I am concerned that the arrests of such eminent activists and human rights defenders is an attempt to derail the human rights movement in India.
I therefore call for the immediate release of the Bhima Koregaon 9. 
Thank you for your time and consideration. I am kindly awaiting your reply.

Yours sincerely,
(Naam, adres)
